
 
 

ANNOUNCING: The History Writing Center 
 

Book an appointment: uwc.ucla.edu 
Visit: Kaplan A61 / Phone: 310-206-1320 / Email: wcenter@g.ucla.edu 

 
The History Writing Center offers UCLA undergraduates free one-on-one feedback on their writing. The 
HWC is staffed by tutors who are graduate students in the History department. HWC tutors are prepared 
to assist undergraduate writers enrolled in any history class, from lower-division survey courses to upper-
division capstone seminars. They work with students at ALL stages of development, at ANY point of the 
writing process, and they tailor meetings to the concerns of each writer.  

Fall 2024 Hours 
 

Mon. 2-5pm | Tues. 11am-1pm, 4-5pm | Fri. 11am-1pm  
25-min. or 50-min. appointments 

Drop-In Hours: Available if appointments cancel 
 

OPENING DATE: The HWC will open for appointments starting Monday, 10/14/2024 
  

 
WHAT WE OFFER 

 
Scheduled Appointments EITHER In-Person or via Zoom 
● Book online up to 7 days in advance 
● 50-minute or 25-minute appointments available 
● In-person sessions are held in Kaplan A61 

 
 
Drop-In Appointments EITHER In-Person or via Zoom 
● 25-minute drop-in appointments are available when tutors are free 

 
Waitlist 
● If appointments are not available when you try to book online, we have a waitlist. To get on it, 

contact us and provide your name, UID, phone number, and availability.  
 

WHAT TO SHARE with US  
● A copy of the assignment/prompt 
● A working draft, preliminary notes, and/or readings (print copies recommended) 
● Instructor or peer comments on your drafts 

 

http://uwc.ucla.edu/
mailto:wcenter@g.ucla.edu

